
 
 
 
 
 
 

For Immediate Release: April 20, 2020 

 
After a day of interviews with three finalists, the Altoona School Board unanimously 
voted to enter into contract negotiations with Dr. Heidi Taylor-Eliopoulos as the 
district’s new superintendent. Dr. Taylor-Eliopoulos will begin work in Altoona on July 
1, 2020.   
 
Robin Elvig, board president stated, “We are so happy to move on as a great school 
with Dr. Taylor-Eliopoulos as our new superintendent. Our candidate pool was superb.”   
 
Dr. Ron Walsh, Interim Superintendent said, “On behalf of the School Board I’d like to thank all the students, parents, 
community members and staff who participated in this morning’s Meet the Candidates Forum. Altoona is poised to head into 
the future with strong leadership.” 
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